
 

Full Closures on I-75 at I-595 Interchange 

Scheduled to Begin on Tuesday, October 20 

 

The Florida Department of Transportation (FDOT) is scheduled to close all lanes on I-75 

northbound at the I-595 interchange to continue setting beams for the new bridge from 75 

Express to 595 Express. In order to perform this work safely, traffic will be detoured during the 

following dates and times: 

 

 All lanes of I-75 northbound at the I-595 interchange will be closed nightly from 10 p.m. 

to 6 a.m. on Tuesday, October 20 and Wednesday, October 21. Motorists will be able to 

take the entrance ramp to eastbound I-595 (Exit 19), exit on Flamingo Road (Exit 2), 

make a U-turn at Flamingo Road, then continue westbound on SR 84 to re-enter 

westbound I-595 and then take the entrance ramp to northbound I-75 to Naples (Exit 19). 

Please follow the posted detour.*Please note, I-75 northbound to Sawgrass Expressway 

northbound and I-595 eastbound will remain open. 

 

Please note that this schedule may change due to inclement weather or other unexpected 

conditions. 



 

 

 

 
CONTACT 

For more information or to receive updates, please contact the project 

 Public Information Officer, Fiorella Teodista, at 954.548.2754 or via e-mail at 

fiorella@iscprgroup.com 
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